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PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
2301 MARKET STREET

P.O. BOX 8699
,

PHILADELPHI A. PA 19101

Ceptember 12, 1988
04ANAes.

av et A. .u no , om.'*" Docket Nos. 50-352
50-277
50-278

Mr. R. M. Gallo
Chief, Operations Branch
Division of Reactor Safety
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
Attn: Document Control Desk

j Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Request for Plant Specific Emergency
Operating Procedures (EOPs) '

i

; Dear Mr. Gallo:

In response to W. T. Russell's letter of Auoust 2, 1988,
reque: ..ng copies of plant specific Emergency Operating Procedures
(EOPs), the Philadelphia Electric Company will provide the NRC Region
I office with controlled copies of the Limerick Generating Station and
Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station EOPs by September 30, 1988. Your -

name and office will be added to the controlled copy distribution
schedule for these procedures. We would appreciate your cooperation
in ensuring that these controlled procedures are updated, as '

necessary, in accordance with the specific site's Administrative,

Procedure governing procedure control.-

If you have any questions or require additional information,
# 'please do not hesitate to contact us.

i
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,

Very truly yours,

~

cc: Addressee
) W. T. Russell, Administrator, Region I, USNRC

] T. J. Kenny, USNRC Senior Resident Inspector
|
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